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THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

December 31, 1975

Dear Mr. Chairman:

Thank you for the December 18 letter to
the President in which you joined with
six of your colleagues to express your
opposition to the imposition of user
fees for traffic moving in our nation's
inland waterways.

Please be assured that I shall call your
letter to the President's attention at

the earliest opportunity. 1In addition,
coples will be shared with the appropriate
Presidential advisers. I am confident
your views will be appreciated and fully
welghed.

With kindest regards,

Sincerely,

i¥m T. Kendall
uty Assistant
to the President

Wi

The Honorable James 0O. Eastland
United States Senate
Washington, D.C. 20510
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